
From: Penney, Paul A.
Sent: 6/4/2013 6:29:01 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Declined: PG&E Emergency Exercise 

Meredith,

Unfortunately, I'll have to cancel my attendance. I did attend in the past, and thought it was very 
interesting and instructive. I hope to attend during the next Emergency Exercise. Please let me know 
when the next one is scheduled.

Thank you, 
Paul Penney

SB GT&S 0320884


